
 

                                                                                                                                  
 

 

 

 

Subject: Safety Data Sheet 

 

 

 

 

To all customers: 

 

 

NECAL Corporation has not prepared an SDS for its adhesive coated products, which are not 

subjected to the SDS requirements of the Occupational Safety and Health Act’s Hazard 

Communication Standard, 29 C.F.R.1910.1200(b)(6)(v). When its adhesive coated products are used 

under reasonable conditions, or in accordance with the NECAL directions for use, these products 

should not present health and/or safety hazards. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kelly Schendel 

 

Kelly Schendel 

Sales Engineer 
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